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Food Needs in South Van 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I've had an inquiry from a Councillor about the closure of the Food Program in South Vancouver arising from 
South Vancouver Neighbourhood House's need to restart their ongoing programming and no longer having the 
space for their COVID food hamper program. 

https ://www. cityn ewsl 130. com/2020/09 /06/ south-van couver-se n io rs-wa nt-c ity-to-ste p-i n-an d-he Ip-with-
h u nger-i n-the i r-ne igh bou rhoods/ 

ACCS Social Pol icy staff are in discussions about th is need and are working to help identify a new space for the 
service. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Sandra directly at Sandra.singh@vancouver.ca . 

Best, 
Sadhu 

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston I City Manager 
Office of the City Manager I City of Vancouver 
604.873.7627 I sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca 

Pronouns: he, him, his 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the Musqueam, Squamish, and Tsleil-
Waututh peoples. 




